
Sheila and Michael are running an end of 2015 season tour. We have been exploring several 
options but have decided on The Langham at Eastbourne. This is a five day / four night tour 
starting on Monday 14th September 2015.!!
We will be staying at the Langham Hotel, 43-49 Royal Parade, Eastbourne, East Sussex, BN22 
7AH. A coach will pick us up at the Bowls Club on Monday morning 14th September.  We will stop 
for a game on the way to our hotel and book in late afternoon.  The following three afternoons we 
will play against local clubs.  On the Friday we will book out of the hotel and have a final game 
before leaving for home.  The tour is open to non-bowlers.!!
The cost will be approx £320, a £50 deposit per person will be required. Final payment will be due 
on the 24th July 2015.  We need 30 people to make the tour viable so if you are interested, please 
put your name down on the list underneath.!
!
The package includes:!
• Coach to and from Farnborough 

Bowling Club!
• Full porterage on arrival and departure!
• Half board includes full English 

breakfast and a choice three course 
dinner with coffee!

• All green fees!
• Coach to and from games!
• L ive enter ta inment on Monday, 

Wednesday and Thursday nights!
• Last night awards/prize giving dinner.!!! !

The Langham!!
The Langham is an AA ✶✶✶✶ hotel with 80 
bedrooms, many of which have a sea view. It 
is situated on Eastbourne's magnificent 
seafront with spectacular views across the 
bay and towards the pier, it is about a 10 
minute walk from the town centre, local 
buses run past the hotel. The hotel has a lift 
to all floor, night porter service. All rooms 
have en-suite bathrooms, remote control TV, 
hairdryer and hospitality tray, direct dial 
telephone as well as high speed Wi-Fi 
internet access throughout the hotel.!!!!! !
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